BID INVITATION FOR BUS AND SCHOOL RADIOS

The Hancock County Board of Education will receive bids for radios for select schools
and school buses as well as the main transportation center located in Hancock County.
For copies of the bid specifications, please call the Finance Office at 304-564-3411 Ext.
5.

Sealed bids must be returned in an envelope clearly marked “Radio Bids.” The bid must
be sealed and delivered, mailed, emailed (jcampine@k12.wv.us) or faxed (304-564-5690)
so that it will reach the office of the Superintendent of the Hancock County Board of
Education, PO Box 1300, 130 Rockefeller Circle, New Cumberland, WV 26047, prior to
11:00 a.m. Wednesday, January 3, 2024 at which time bids will be opened and read.

The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids or any parts thereof,
and further reserves the right to choose the bid which is best suited to its needs.



